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Town of Knightdale 
Staff Report 

 

     

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SUMMARY 

The playground equipment at Knightdale Station Park has reached the end of its manageable life span. The 

wooden structures built in 2013 are no longer a suitable and safe option for park visitors. The manufacturer 

that built the original structures is not able to make necessary repairs to the current structures due to their 

custom designs. Therefore, a new structure must be built to meet the needs of Knightdale citizens.  

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

Authorize the Town Manager to enter into an agreement with Carolina Parks and Play for up to $750,000 for 

the purchase, shipment, and installation of a new playground at Knightdale Station Park.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Title: Knightdale Station Playground 

Contract 

 

Staff :  J.P. Lefever, Parks & Rec Director 

 

Date: July 17, 2024 

Asst. Town Manger Signature: DT 

 

Town Manager Signature: WRS 


